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MINUTES 
PUBLIC HEARING and BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING  

GORHAM TOWN BOARD 
SEPTEMBER 28, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 The Gorham Town Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Wednesday 
September 28, 2016 at 7:00 PM at the Gorham Town Hall. Present were 
Supervisor Lightfoote, Councilmembers; Case, Malcolm and Chard, Bookkeeper 
Marilyn Boothe and Town Clerk Perrotte.  Councilmember Glitch was necessarily 
excused.   
   
1. Call to Order/Pledge to the Flag 
 
2.       Privilege of the Floor:    none requested 
 
3.       Public Hearing – Local Law # 3-2016 - Re-Zone Pelican Point 
   Supervisor Lightfoote informed the Board, and the few members of the 
community that came for the public hearing, that two hours before the start of 
tonight’s meeting the owners of Pelican Point withdrew their application for re-
zoning.  
 
 
4.       Business:  
 
 
        a.    Budget Work Session – The proposed 2017 Budgets were delivered to 
Board Members.  Mrs. Boothe was available to explain line items and answer any 
questions.  The Board went over the budget line by line, page by page.  Several 
items were discussed at length and some changes were made.  The Board is 
waiting for budget amounts from the fire districts.  Councilmember Malcolm 
suggested revisiting the fee amounts for TV’s and refrigeration units at the 
Transfer Station. Councilmembers also agreed to put out for bid the mowing 
contract for 2017.     
 
5.  Set Next Meeting Date – The next regular meeting will be October 12, 2016 at 
7:00 pm at the Gorham Town Hall. 
 
6.  Adjournment:  On the motion by Councilmember Malcolm, seconded by 
Councilmember Chard, the meeting was adjourned at 9:34 pm 
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                                                                      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
                                                                      Darby L. Perrotte 
                                                                      Town Clerk 
 
 
 
                                            


